

## St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Thursday 19<sup>th</sup> June

Dear Parents/Carers of Musicians and Singers

Thank you for your responses regarding the trip to see the Halle next Tuesday. As stated in previous letters the trip will go ahead and if you have not paid please send in £6 as soon as possible. The trip is already heavily subsidised by school as we pay for the transport.

It really is a great experience and I am very happy this year that we are taking the younger children. They may not be able to fully play along but I think the whole experience of singing and hearing the orchestra will result in a great experience.

As the trip takes place in school time and we are back for lunch, there are no other arrangements apart from bringing their instruments on Tuesday.

There is another change this year and parents are allowed to attend, though we cannot provide transport. Please see the letter on the reverse from the music service and if you are interested please call them directly.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastlè







Ruth O'Keefe Head of Music Education & Early Years Acre Hall Primary School Irlam Road Flixton Manchester M41 6NA



Tel Fax 0161 911 8238

Email

music.service@trafford.gov.uk 07841 011351

Mobile Website

www.gmmusichub.co.uk/trafford

Twitter

@musicintrafford

General Enquiries: 0161 912 1212 When calling or telephoning on this matter please ask for Ruth O'Keefe

Our Ref: RO/ks/2294

Your Ref:

Date: 18th June 2014

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Come Play with the Halle, Tuesday 24th June 2014, 10.30am

Your child is participating in the Come Play with the Halle event taking place at the Bridgewater Hall on Tuesday 24th June 2014. This is a wonderful opportunity for your child to experience playing or singing with the both the Halle Orchestra and pupils from 40 schools across the Borough.

We are delighted to be able to offer a limited number of tickets to parents for this event at £10.00 per ticket. If you would like to purchase tickets please contact the Music Service Office on 911 8659/8689 as soon as possible as tickets are selling fast.

We look forward to seeing you at the event.

Yours sincerely

Ruth O'Keefe **Head of Service** 

**Trafford Music Service** 



